
Application ref: 2018/4749/P
Date: 21st April 2020

For the attention of Camden Planning 

Dear Sim / Madam,

I am writing this statement in support of our application for the approval of details reserved by a condition on 
our planning application 2018/4749/P. The application relates to Condition 4;

“Prior to the commencement of any works on site, details demonstrating how trees to be retained shall be 
protected during construction work shall be submitted to and approved by the local planning authority in 
writing. Such details shall follow guidelines and standards set out in BS5837:2012 "Trees in Relation to 
Construction". All trees on the site, or parts of trees growing from adjoining sites, unless shown on the 
permitted drawings as being removed, shall be retained and protected from damage in accordance with the 
approved protection details.”

This application is being submitted retrospectively, the works on site having commenced on 11th February 
2019. The application consists of a report prepared by Trevor Heaps Arboricultural Consultancy Ltd. that 
includes an Arboricultural Impact Assessment, Method Statement & Tree Protection Plan (to BS:5837 2012) 
for 14 Prince Arthur Road. 

LUKE NAGLE
For and on behalf of Matthew Wood Architects Ltd.

Matthew Wood Architects Ltd. Reg no:06906299 Registered in England & Wales Principle: Matthew Wood 
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